
22nd December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
What a magical start to Christmas your children have had! 
 
Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day started the festivities.  The children also enjoyed 
immensely the premiers of ‘We’re going on a Grinch Hunt’ and ‘Rock Around the Flock’. 
 
The KS2 Carol Service which usually takes place at St Mary’s in the Marketplace was enjoyed 
by all in school. 
 
Links have been forwarded to you all, so you can enjoy them all time and time again with 
family and friends.  Please do not share them on any social media platforms. 
 
The Forest School Christmas Trail was magical.  Even the Grinch put in an appearance! 
 
The parties were enjoyed by everyone.  A visit from Santa was ‘the icing on the cake’! 
 
We finish today with a Panto for KS1 & KS2 and a CBBC Panto in EYFS. 
 
Before we return on Thursday 6th January there will be restriction updates.  Any changes that 
affect schools you will see in the media.  Before 6th January, I will update you if any of the new 
restrictions apply in any way to Vernon Park children and families. 
 
Thank you from all the staff for the Christmas cards, gifts and kind wishes. 
 
Finally, I hope you and your families have a happy and healthy Christmas and joyful New Year 
celebrations! 
 
Take care & stay safe 
 
 
 
 
Claire E Lee 
Head Teacher 
 


